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Santa Clarita Valley Sheriff’s Station

Crime Prevention Unit

As your Newhall area zone leader, I strive to continue to keep the residents who live and work in

the Newhall area up to date on the latest crime trends, along with a general crime assessment

overview numerous times throughout the month.  I am always available whether it is by telephone,

email, our station website, or via social media.  It is my goal to assist in reducing the crime rate in

Newhall, and improving overall quality of life issues.

Now on to the latest crime trends in zone 6 (Newhall) –

During the late evening hours on 05/27/2012 a commercial burglary occurred at a well-known

restaurant located at the 24400 block of Walnut Street.  Approximately three hundred dollars US

currency was stolen.  Between 05/28/2012 and 06/10/2012 the Newhall area also saw three

additional commercial burglaries all taking place in the late evening hours.

The Newhall area continues to face theft related challenges.  I have reviewed five vehicle

burglaries that occurred between 05/28/2012 and 06/10/2012.  Most of these vehicle burglaries

occurred in the late evening hours.  Typically the suspect will look through the vehicle’s windows

and confirm there are valuables inside the vehicle.  The suspect will then smash a window, grab

the valuables, and immediately flee the area.  Trends indicate many of these burglaries involve

vehicles parked on Valle Del Oro and Newhall Avenue.   As a reminder, if you must leave

valuables inside your vehicle, please keep them locked in your trunk and out of view.

Deputies working in the Newhall area are continuing to be proactive in combating graffiti.  We

have identified the most prolific taggers (aka graffiti vandals) in the Newhall area, and are working

diligently to arrest the suspects who cause vandalism damage to others property.  To report graffiti

call (661)-25-CLEAN/ (661)-252-5326. 

Remember, by continuing to work together we will send a “not in Santa Clarita” message.
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Partner to prevent or report crime by contacting Santa Clarita Valley Sheriff’s Station.  Or if you

wish to remain Anonymous, call "LA Crime Stoppers" by dialing 800-222-TIPS (8477), texting the

letters TIPLA plus your tip to CRIMES (274637), or using the website  http://lacrimestoppers.org 

http://www.nixle.com   –Receive crime alerts from Santa Clarita Sheriff’s Station and local

government agencies. Visit the Nixle website to sign up. Encourage your friends and family to also

sign up. Select Santa Clarita Valley Sheriff's Station community messages under options, and

deselect any undesired defaults in order to only receive local messages.

A free Tip Submit mobile application is now available for the iPhone® and Android™. The new

software tool is an anonymous and fully featured crime tipping mobile application that even allows

you to submit images or video. More information at  http://www.tipsoft.com 
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